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December 5, 2022
The Honorable President and Members of Council
City County Building, 5th Floor
Pittsburgh, PA 15219
Dear President and Members of Council:
Attached is a proposed Resolution closing out Community Conservation Partnerships Program Grant Project BRC-TAG-23-238, a grant received from the Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural Resources to prepare a Master Plan for the City owned properties associated with the Emerald View Park.
Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is appreciated.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
Karen Abrams
Director
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